
March 6, 2025 
 
March Board Report 
 
February and March have been positive months for sure.  There is no reason to relist the many 
projects that are always being addressed day to day but there are projects that we have been 
working on for months that are close to the final stages;   
 

●​ The fencing on the high school and middle school campuses. 
●​ The replacement of the East and West doors of the administration building. 
●​ The relocation of the security doors and the installation of the reception window in the 

new vestibule area. 
●​ The new propane tanks are installed. 
●​ The trash dumpsters were delivered. 
●​ I have set the meter base at the baseball/softball field and TVEC has us on the schedule 

to install the overhead service. 
●​ The interior lock supplies have been ordered to begin the high school classroom lock 

replacement. 
 
With the winter weather behind us, we located one pipe burst in the B building of the middle 
school and we were able to repair that “in-house” with virtually no damage other than to a fire 
alarm sensor and it has been replaced. 
 
Lately, we have had some challenges with personnel and bus drivers. Fortunately, those that 
can, have stepped up to help with the driving to get our students to and from school safely and 
efficiently. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


